
       

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Parents & Guardians have the option to purchase school supplies through School Start for the 2021/2022 

school year. This is a fundraiser for the school. Dorothy Lynas is eligible to receive a $5/kit back. 

 

The steps to purchase school supplies are as follows: 

 

1. The “Required Items” are requested by each teacher; they include items such as pencil cases, 

sharpeners, and calculators.  These products do not need to be purchased on a year to year basis if 

you already have them. 

 

2. 3 Ways to Order: 

 
ONLINE: You can place your order online at https://schoolstart.ca/ (site best compatible with Firefox or 

Chrome) 

 

PHONE: You can call our customer service centre at 1-800-580-1868 to place your order over the    

phone. 

 

ORDER FORM: You can print and fill out the order form and return directly to School Start 

via email to info@schoolstart.ca 

 

 

3. New – No Late Fee: Now you can order anytime throughout the spring or summer without any worry 

of being charged a late fee. School Start is also open year-round for any additional supplies you may 

need for your child. 

 

4. The supplies will be packaged and delivered directly to your house. If you have a P.O. box please use 

your 911 address. Because the kit (s) are delivered to your home, you will have the ability to: 

 

✔ Pre-label your child’s supplies 

✔ Add supplies to your order for your child in another school 

 
 

5. If you do not wish to purchase online, supply lists are posted by grade on the school website under 

News & Announcements. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact School Start: 

info@schoolstart.ca 

Ph: 1-800-580-1868  Fax: 1-800-580-1890 

https://schoolstart.ca/
mailto:info@schoolstart.ca

